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Kahnawake Cannabis Control Law 
enacted, posted for viewing on KLCC 

website 
 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Tsothóhrha/December 2018) The Kahnawà:ke 
Legislative Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise the 
community that the Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law was enacted by 
Chief & Council at the duly-convened Council meeting held on Monday, 
December 10th, 2018, after meeting the requirements of the Community 
Decision Making Process. 
 
The enacted version of the Law (Mohawk Council Resolution #2/2018-
2019) is now posted at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com.  
 
Click here to view the Law. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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